Subject: Email - Communication - Mike Smith - Speed Limit Revision - CK 6320-1

From: Web NoReply <web-noreply@Saskatoon.ca>

Sent: Thursday, August 12, 2021 2:47 PM

To: Web E-mail - City Clerks <City.Clerks@Saskatoon.ca>

Subject: Email - Communication - Mike Smith - Speed Limit Revision - CK 6320-1

--- Replies to this email will go to_ -

Submitted on Thursday, August 12, 2021 - 14:47
Submitted by user: Anonymous
Submitted values are:

==Your Message==
Service category: Bylaws & Policies
Account Number:
Subject: Speed limit revision - waste of time and resources
Message: This city council is so seriously out of touch with the
voter base. Stop wasting time and resources on trivial changes
such as reducing residential speed limits. People will drive the
speed at which conditions are safe. The amount of ridiculously
slow speed limits (such as 60 km/h at 22nd St near Hart Road) is
a valid safety concern as traffic flows bumper to bumper at an
artificially low speed. And SPS wastes taxpayer time and money by
ticketing citizens who drive a more natural and speed to flow
with traffic. They are posted here many hours each week. How
about we save some tax burden and defund the traffic safety
division. SPS budget is crazy.
Attachment:

==Your Details==
First Name: Mike
Last Name: Smith

Email:
Confirm Emaill:
Neighbourhoo

where you live: Kensington
Phone Number:




